
Submitter: Suzanne Hryniw 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I feel that voting by mail is extremely safe and very convenient.  I have always been 

totally grateful that my state of Oregon allows this.  I also feel that computer 

generated voting is not safe and downright risky.  So if this bill were to pass, i believe 

that we would be taking many steps backwards.  And i would also be less inclined to 

vote if voting by mail was not allowed.   Thank you, Suzanne Hryniw 


